
No Unifor Da
Friday 10th June will be a non-uniform day 

at school in return for donations of the 
below items for Summer Fayre 2022:

Bottles
for the bottle pull stall

Bottle Bags
for the bottle pull stall

Jolly Jars Books
for book sale 

(adults & children)

Jolly Jars are washed out jars filled with 
small toys, pencils, erasers, wrapped sweets, 
craft items etc, and if possible with a ribbon 

wrapped around the top for decoration! 
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